
We are proud to present some booming services we are offering in Belgium and we 
will explain how they are impacting the relationship between pharmacists and 
patients. 
The introduction of the “family pharmacist” service in October 2017 was a milestone. 
The “Shared Pharmaceutical Record” is a success too since after a slow start nearly 
99% of all Belgian Pharmacists are connected. We’ll show you that these and other 
officially recognized services will shape the pharmacist’ future.  
 


